
     January- March, 2022 

 

Hello Pastors and Praying Friends, 

 

Greetings from Taiwan.  We have been experiencing problems with our email account.  Sometimes the 
mail is not delivered.  We are trying to mail from this new address.  We are sorry if you have not 
received our email prayer letter recently. 

We have had a few set-backs in our plans the past couple of months.  Because of the Covid resurgence 
in January, we had to cancel some of our activities.  Also, the national co-laborer we had been working 
with for the past few years and hoped would become the pastor of Mountaintop Baptist Church felt he 
did not want to be pastor of a church after getting  married.  We are working with another young man 
who is beginning to show potential for the future as a leader.  Please pray with us about this need. 

Because of these changes, we have not been able to go full time in the new church in Neipu.  We hope 
to be able to add more services at this church soon.  We do praise the Lord we have seen several saved  
in both churches in the past few months.  It was a special blessing to see the first adult lady, teenager, 
and child saved at the new church.  We have visitors coming regularly and many of them are not 
Believers. Please pray for their salvation.   

The month of April we will have our Easter outreach to the local schools.  So far, we are scheduled to 
present the gospel to around 1,400 students.  Please pray for these meetings. 

We are grateful for your prayers.  We feel Satan’s attacks against God’s work in a real way.  People are 
in a great need for truth, hope and security.  Thank you for holding our heads out of the water by prayer 
as we reach out to a drowning society. 

God Bless You! 

 

Keith and Jeanette Cullers 


